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• Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company, L.L.C. (TGP), a Kinder Morgan company, is developing its 

Mississippi Crossing Project (Project) to address increasing natural gas demand in the Southeast 

market driven by growth in power generation, and traditional residential and commercial natural 

gas demand. The Project will connect existing TGP assets and third-party pipelines that, in 

combination, will provide critical supply access to multiple, diverse, and abundant supply basins. 

   

• The Project will provide up to 2.1 billion cubic feet per day of additional natural gas transportation 

capacity to shippers in the Southeast.  

 

• The Project includes the construction of approximately 199 miles of 36-inch and 42-inch diameter 

pipeline, 9 miles of 36-inch diameter lateral pipelines and associated compression, meter and 

related facilities. The Project’s proposed route will cross Humphreys, Sunflower, Washington, Attala, 

Holmes, Clarke, Leake, Newton, Lauderdale and Neshoba counties in Mississippi as well as Choctaw 

County in Alabama.  

 

• In addition to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, multiple federal, state, and local agencies 

will be involved in the review, approval, and oversight of the Project, including, but not limited to 

the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, National Park Service, the 

Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality, and the Alabama Department of Environmental 

Management.  

 

• Pending the receipt of all required permits and clearances, construction is expected to begin in 

the fourth quarter of 2027, with a planned in-service date in the fourth quarter of 2028. 

 

• The approximately $1.7 billion Project is expected to create approximately 750 temporary 

construction jobs as well as 15 permanent jobs. Workers would rely upon local businesses, housing, 

and support services during the construction period, providing economic opportunities and 

benefits to the communities where the Project will be constructed.   

 

• FERC has assigned Docket No. CP25-514-000. 

 

 

Estimated Project Schedule: 

• Agency and Stakeholder Meetings — Ongoing 

• FERC Pre-Filing Initiation — Filed November 8, 2024 

• File Certificate Application with FERC and other Permit Applications — Filed June 30, 2025  

• Begin Construction — Expected Fourth Quarter 2027 

• Proposed In-Service Date — Fourth Quarter 2028



 


